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Please note some new diary dates below—we have the 
school photographer coming in around 9.30am next Thurs-
day 26th September to take individual and sibling photos. 
We would be grateful if you could please noƟfy the school 
office if you would like any siblings who do not currently 

aƩend Corvedale CE Primary School and Nursery to be includ-
ed in the school photographs so that we can arrange a suita-

ble Ɵme slot.  

The children will also be taking part in the annual Harvest 
FesƟval church service at 9.30am on Wednesday 16th Octo-
ber at Diddlebury Church. Parents, carers and family are wel-

come to join us in church for this special event.  

Finally, we would be grateful if parents of children in school 
and nursery could please contact the school office either via 
telephone or email to advise of any absences. This needs to 

be done on every day of an absence before 10am please.  

I hope you all have a very enjoyable weekend, and look for-
ward to seeing you back in school on Monday. 

20-28.09.24 Corvedale Music Festival 

01-07.10.24 Book Fair 

25.10.24 PD Day 

04.11.24 Back to School 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 

06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

25.09.24 5.30-7.30pm Ludlow Secondary 
School Open Evening 

26.09.24 5-7.30pm Church Stretton Sec-
ondary School Open Evening 

26.09.24 School Photographs 

16.10.24 9.30am Harvest Festival 

24.10.24 5.30-7pm CSA Autumn Disco 

07.11.24 Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Monday  Chicken Goujons, Nuggets 
or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or 
Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Chicken Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger & 
Chips 

 
Class 1: Ellie and Laurie 

Class 2: Tomas and Alana-Rose 
Class 3: Harry P and Eduardo 

Monday Drama 

Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Football 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Year 
Group 

Y3-Y6 

Y3-Y6 

Y5-Y6 

Another lovely week in nursery and we 
thank you for all your help and support 
making it so posiƟve. We especially ap-
preciate all the helpful communicaƟon 

regarding all aspects of nursery life espe-
cially when you are leƫng us know about 

anything that may impact on your children. Linked to this, 
please can we ask you to contact the school via the office by 
either phoning or emailing if your child can not aƩend or you 

have any changes in informaƟon as this helps us to have a 
clear overview of what is happening. Please do not send 

these important messages to the WhatsApp group or to indi-
vidual staff and especially the previous Facebook page which 

we no longer have access to. 

Due to the structural and staffing changes we have been re-
viewing our use of our Tapestry online communicaƟon 

plaƞorm and I do apologise for this delay. A big thank you to 
all the parents who have helped us with feedback on what 

you would like to see that is important to you and managea-
ble for the staff. We will begin to roll out daily snapshots of 

what has been happening in each group with 
a weekly individual set of photos for your 
child. Please conƟnue to give us feedback 

either face to face or if you wish via Tapestry.  

Have a great weekend and thank you again 
for all your friendly support. 

Susan Rook 





Car Treasure  

HunT 
Sunday 29th September  

@ Stanton Lacy  

Village Hall SY8 2AT 

2PM Start 

£10 per car 

Follow the clues to find your way, 
be careful not to make a mis-

take!! 

Fun for the 
whole family. 




